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Kansas City Managing Partner Wesley Fields and St. Louis Managing Partner Robert Newmark were

interviewed Aug. 10 by Missouri Lawyers Media as part of a weekly series with members of the

legal community on important issues affecting their practices and communities. Fields and

Newmark were interviewed concerning potential reopening plans for BCLP’s Missouri offices. Like

many firms, BCLP’s offices around the globe quickly moved to remote working arrangements in

response to COVID-19. Reopening will need to take into account the priorities of health and safety

alongside exceptional client service.
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MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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